You are hereby invited to participate in a Eurosystem survey regarding the introduction of the new  €100 and €200 banknotes on 28 May 2019. 

The Eurosystem needs to monitor the progress of the adaptation of banknote handling  machines, vending and ticketing machines and authentication devices for the new €100 and €200 banknotes. To this end the European Central Bank and the National Central Banks  in the euro area  carry out surveys on the aforesaid preparations. 

This survey refers to the status of the preparations as at 31 December 2018. There are also questions referring to the prognosis of the adaptation status  by the launch date of the new banknotes, i.e. 28 May 2019.

The information to be provided will be very useful for the preparation and monitoring of the launch of the new banknotes.

For the purpose of this survey you are hereby requested to complete online, by Thursday, 31 January 2019, the questionnaire to be found on the links 

	https://epsilon.escb.eu/limesurvey/174924?lang=en
	https://epsilon.escb.eu/limesurvey/174924?lang=el






for the English and Greek versions respectively. Please note that the questionnaire should be completed only once, either in English or Greek, according to your convenience. 

All information collected during the survey will be treated as confidential. 

For any clarifications you may call Ms Anna Christoforou on telephone number 22714165 or Ms Despo Gregoriou on telephone number 22714145.
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